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MoV signing with NCRC

Roshni Helpline signed a Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) with the National
Commission on the Rights of Child (NCRC), a statutory body established by the
Government of Pakistan to promote, protect, and fulfil children's rights.

As part of the agreement, Roshni Helpline and the NCRC will work together to
protect children by reviewing laws and practices, inquiring into violations of child
rights, conducting research, raising awareness, building capacities, providing
technical support and advising the Government.

We look forward to working closely with them in the coming years and doing
everything possible to keep our children safe.

Video content

This month, we are sharing a missing child appeal and a video of a recovered
child being reunited with her mother.
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Watch on (3 YouTube

roshnihelpline @ @ www.roshnihelpline.org 1138 Follow us @ roshnihelpline  f3 @ www.roshnihelpline.org 1138


https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=G9upPiJGezE
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=jh1ZDD6Hll8

Missing Children
Reported December 2024

TOTAL CASE REPORTED
237
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